Madison County Chamber of Commerce Expands Leadership, Seeks New Executive Director
and Board Members

Madison, FL — The Madison County Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce the search for a
new Executive Director, marking a pivotal moment of growth and expansion for the Chamber and
the Madison County Tourist Development Council (TDC).

Historically, the roles of Chamber Executive Director and TDC Administrator have been handled by
a single individual. However, due to the continued growth of both organizations, these roles are now
being separated into two distinct positions to better serve the needs of our local businesses and
tourism initiatives. The Chamber is now seeking a dynamic, community-focused leader to step into
the Executive Director role and drive the organization forward.

With Down Home Days approaching, ongoing business growth, and increasing tourism
development, the need for expanded leadership has never been greater. The Executive Director will
oversee Chamber operations, membership growth, strategic initiatives, and community
engagement. This individual will work closely with the Board of Directors to foster a thriving
business environment in Madison County.

Additionally, the Chamber is seeking applicants for its Board of Directors. This is an excellent
opportunity for community leaders who are passionate about supporting local businesses and
shaping the future of Madison County.

The ideal Executive Director candidate will have strong leadership, organizational, and
communication skills, with experience in business development, event planning, financial
oversight, and marketing. If you are passionate about making a lasting impact on Madison County’s
business community, we encourage you to apply!

How to Apply:

Job Order Number: 12473093CareerSource North Florida - 850-973-9675
Deadline to Apply: March 21, 2025

Scan the QR code below for more details and to apply:

Join us in shaping the future of Madison County’s thriving business landscape!




